GHHS PTSA Board MeetingGreen Hope
High School
PTSA


Monday, July 19th, 2016 at 6 pm
Panera on Darrington Drive, Cary


Call to order: President Fara Mohadjer opened the meeting at 6:15 pm.  The first item on the agenda was to review the nomination of Christine Agius for the position on treasurer.  Karen Andrews introduced Mrs. Agius to the group and members reciprocated.  A motion to accept the nomination of Mrs. Agius to the position of treasurer was made and passed unanimously.  

The board currently consists of
Fara Mohadjer – President
Dee Deanhardt – Vice President
Treasurer – Christine Agius
Secretary – Nagu Keshava

Jean Sayre updated the group to let us know that the members of the ‘15-16 audit committee were willing to serve another year.

The group brainstormed ways to get PTSA membership information to the community.  We especially want to disseminate the new restaurant partnership information.  The PTSA will have flyers available at the upcoming schedule distribution days and freshman/new student orientation sessions in August.  We will also put out information to teachers to share during Meet the Teacher on September 14th.

Mrs. Summers reported that the school is expecting about 2700 students this year with around 640 seniors and 700 juniors.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The next meeting of the board will be on Monday, August 1st at 6 pm in the GHHS media center.  The senior activities committee will meet at 5 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Dee Deanhardt, VP
